
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Advocacy for Improved Eligibility Criteria in the Canadian Dental Care Plan (CDCP) 

As a member of the Saskatchewan Seniors Association Inc. (SSAI), I am writing to express my 
concern regarding the eligibility criteria for the Canadian Dental Care Plan (CDCP). While the plan is 
a step forward in improving dental care access, it currently excludes individuals who have existing 
private dental insurance coverage. 

Many of us, including seniors, have private dental insurance and are unsure whether to cancel this 
coverage in order to access the CDCP. This creates unnecessary confusion and limits the ability of 
many Canadians to fully benefit from the plan. 

I urge the Canadian Government to revise the eligibility requirements to allow individuals with 
existing dental insurance to participate in the CDCP. Specifically, I suggest the introduction of a 
Coordination of Benefits process, which would allow individuals to combine multiple dental 
plans, including the CDCP, to maximize their coverage. This system already exists in other areas of 
healthcare and would enable individuals to reduce out-of-pocket costs by submitting claims to 
their primary plan, then secondary plans, and finally the CDCP for any remaining eligible amounts. 

I believe this change would help more Canadians, especially seniors, manage their healthcare 
expenses more effectively and ensure equitable access to dental care. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response and to the continued 
improvement of dental care accessibility in Canada. 

Sincerely, 
 

 


